AUGUST EDITION SUPPLIES TO AUGUST EDITION

YOUR MONTHLY NEWSLETTER ABOUT ALL THINGS KCEA!

RA RECAP

- Members were greeted by President Turner for her 1st RA as President!
- Abby Hoover is out for extended medical leave. President Turner is manning the office solo right now-all calls and emails are managed by her.
- The new treasurer will share an updated treasurer's report in September once everyone has had a chance to transition.
- The Executive Board has approved a restructure of our committees to align with TEA. Members are encouraged to join one of our new or existing committees! Click here to review the current committee list.
- Volunteers are welcome at the KCEA office if you're interested in helping out!

A LOOK AHEAD

TIE-DYE TUESDAY- 9/2
NEXT KCS BOARD MEETING- 9/4
NEXT RA MEETING- 9/22





We want to feature our amazing members. <u>Click here to send us your</u>
<u>Member Monday profile.</u>

There is power in numbers!

Show your solidarity and attend a KCS Board meeting.



How has being a KCEA member benefited you? Did you save a ton of money on your summer vacation? Did you have representation when you needed it? We want your story! Click here to share it!

FOLLOW US ON

